
U.S. Department of Justice 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

a oi. r => 
Washington, D.C. 20535 POO a f 1985 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in response to your letter dated January ll, 
1985, concerning our letter to you dated January 3, 1985. 

Your letter dated November 20, 1984, was treated as 
a new request as you were advised by our referenced letter. 
This request, however, was not placed at the "bottom of our 
list", it was handled immediately and you were advised of the 
result January 3, 1985. , 

In an attempt to avoid any misunderstanding as to 
our responding to your request of November 20, 1984, we are 
again advising you that there is no list of all photogravhs in 
the files of the assassination of President John F. Kennedy. 

Sincerely yours, 

jorem Hall, Chief 
Freedom of Information-—- 

Privacy Acts Section 
Records Management Division


